
 

 

“MARCH INTO AN INFORMED RETIREMENT” 

Central Retired Advisory Committee is pleased to once again offer to its 

members, an informative evening with speakers from STRS, SERS, NEA Member 

Benefits, Central Long-Term Care, and from OEA Lobbyist, Robert Davis. 

The event is designed for retirees and those contemplating retirement 

within the next few years. There is no cost for the event. We only ask that you 

register on Central’s website: www.centraloeanea.org.  

Date:     March 10 

Place:     Marion Public Library 

     445 E. Church St, Marion, Ohio 

Time:     5:00 – Pizza  

NEA Member Benefits  5:20 

Long-Term Care   6:50 

STRS     7:10 

SERS     7:10 

OEA Legislative Update  7:30 

 

For more information contact Sue Christian, Chair, Central Retired Advisory 

Committee  740-359-6332      sue.christian72@gmail.com 

http://www.centraloeanea.org/

